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Dear Parents, 
Welcome back to everyone after our Half Term break. I hope you all had a lovely rest 
and an opportunity to recharge your batteries. We welcome Holly and Rose and their 
family to our school and hope that they will quickly settle into life here. 
 
What’s on this week: 
 

Mon 6th Nov KS1 gym club starts again 

Tues 7th Nov Individual photos in the Village Hall. Arrive at 8.45am if 
you have younger siblings not currently at school who you 
wish to be photographed. 
Open Afternoon for new starters for Sept 2018 (1.30pm – 
5pm) 
Friends of Naburn meeting 3.15pm  

Weds 8th  Nov Papermaking Art Day in Village Hall organised by Mrs 
McLaren. Thankyou to the Friends of Naburn who are 
funding this opportunity to work with an expert who we 
first met at the Countryside Live Day last year. 
Defibrillator training in Village Hall at 7pm 

Thurs 9th Nov Y3/4 samba workshop 1.15pm 

Fri 10th Nov 
 

Non-uniform for Christmas Bazaar (please bring in 
chocolates or sweets which are unopened and in date) 
KS2 Archery club starts again 
Movie Club 5.45pm Despicable Me 3. Well behaved 
teddies welcome. Please remember to stay if your child is 
in KS1. 

 
Twitter/website 
Please let the school office know if you originally did not wish your child to appear on 
Twitter or the school website, but you have since changed your mind, so that we can 
keep our records up to date. This is particularly relevant if you have recently 
registered for Naburn Kids Club and have had a rethink about your preferences.  
 
Friends of Naburn 
Thankyou to those of you who organised the Ugly Bug Ball. It sounds like you all had 
a ‘fangtastic’ evening! 
The next Friends of Naburn meeting will be on Tuesday 7th November at 3.15pm. 
Don’t forget the Race Night on 25th November and Movie Night this Friday. 
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Extreme Reading Competition 
Well done to those children who have already entered our competition. There are 
some amazing photographs, showing great imagination and lots of reading! The 
closing date is Friday, so keep reading. Photos can be handed in to the school office 
or emailed to school. 
 
Shoe Boxes 
A few shoe boxes have already arrived. Well done to Claire in Year 6 for being the 
first! Please bring yours in by Monday 13th November, if you wish to join in, to allow 
Mrs Pemberton time to drop them off.  
 
Flu Vaccination 
Please register your child if they are in Reception to Year 4.  Vaccinations will be 
administered on Wednesday 22nd November. The link can be found on the school 
website it is https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childhood-flu-programme/ 
 
Poppies 
Poppies will be on sale before and after school every day this week on the 
playground. There is a range of merchandise this year.  
 

 
Many thanks, Mrs Christison  
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